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December 2, 1974

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your participation
in our Mexican American Conference- -An Affirmative Response to
Recruitment. Your remarks and your comments were certainly appro-
priate that set the stage for the beginning of an effective affirmative action
in education, specifically as it relates to the Mexican American. Certainly
the many contributions that you have made in an effort to better the educa-
tional needs and programs of the Mexican American child is appreciated.

We in the Houston Independent School District and LULAC certainly take
pride in having outstanding personalities like yourself take time from
your busy schedule to take part in this worthwhile effort for the betterment
of those who need the most help.

Thank you so much for your participa ion and contribution to our conference.

Sincerely,
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£55/Juan Flores
Assistant Superintendent
Area IV
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Bill Gutierrez
District Director
LULAC
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Deputy Superintendent
General Instructional Services
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